
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Data Exchange Policy is a significant MaineIT 

policy impacting many users on and off the State 

network. This policy ensures that the data the public 

entrusts us with is protected with the rigor of all relevant 

government standards and regulations. The Architecture 

and Policy (A&P) team is making a major change to this 

policy to reflect best practices of data governance and to 

avoid confusion when implementing this policy.  

Previously, the Data Exchange Policy did not clearly 

define when to transfer data using the Secure File 

Transfer (a way to move files to and from FTP 

accounts) or the Maine Service Bus (a data transfer 

platform that is more flexible in receiving and sending 

data). The A&P team has improved the definitions within this policy, adding a new definition for "bulk 

data transfer." This will assist users on how to comply with the new standard. 

"Bulk Data Transfer: This is where the entirety of the transferred data is captured 

into files of pre-defined structure. Further, the transfer mechanism involves 

optimizing the transfer time through compression, blocking, and buffering." 

Furthermore, two 

added sections of 

the policy define 

when to use either 

of these methods: 

Secure File 

Transfer, or the 

Maine Service Bus 

(pictured right).  

The new version of this policy will be available on the MaineIT policy page on April 12th. Remember, 

you can visit the policy page anytime to view an easily accessible and sortable spreadsheet of all official 

MaineIT policies and standards. If you have questions about the content of this Policy Pulse, please 

contact the Architecture and Policy team.  
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https://www.maine.gov/oit/sites/maine.gov.oit/files/inline-files/data-exchange-policy.pdf
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